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RADON TESTING 

 
 
Due to the health risks associated with exposure to radon in indoor air, the District 
has decided to test every occupied school building every five (5) years pursuant to 

rules established by the Illinois Emergency Management Agency ("IEMA").  For new 
schools, the District will use radon resistant new construction techniques, as 
established by the United States Environmental Protection Agency in Radon 
Prevention in the Design and Construction of Schools and Other Large Buildings. 
 
Test results will made available to the public in response to a FOIA request.  Test 
results will be reported to the Illinois State Board of Education. 
 
The District will designate an outside contractor to perform testing and report 
results to the District. 
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